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INDEPENDENT VALUATION UPDATE 

Duxton Farms Ltd (“Duxton Farms” / “Company”) has engaged LAWD Pty Ltd to provide an 

updated Independent Valuation Report for the land, water, and structures owned by the Company 

as of 30 June 2023.  

 

The Board is pleased to announce that the Company’s New South Wales land, water and structural 

assets have been assessed at $158,000,000, representing an increase of 10.1% since 30 June 2022.  

 

Property June 2022 June 2023 Value Change 

Walla Wallah  $18,200,000  $19,500,000  7.1% 

Cowaribin $5,000,000  $5,500,000  10.0% 

Merriment $6,000,000  $6,500,000  8.3% 

Yarranlea $12,000,000  $12,500,000  4.2% 

West Plains $14,000,000  $15,500,000  10.7% 

Lenborough $3,675,000  $4,000,000  8.8% 

Kentucky $31,650,000  $35,500,000  12.2% 

Timberscombe $53,000,000  $59,000,000  11.3% 

Total $143,525,000 $158,000,000 10.1% 

 

The Board regards these results as a silver lining in what was otherwise an exceptionally challenging 

year; while the Board acknowledges that the operational difficulties faced by Duxton Farms since 

listing have limited the Company’s ability to make regular distributions to shareholders, the 

portfolio continues to perform in a manner consistent with the original investment thesis.  

 

The Company’s Directors would like to once again thank the Operations Team led by Bryan 

Goldsmith, who have continued to maintain the Company’s assets to the highest standard over the 

past 12 months despite facing some of the most challenging operating conditions since Duxton 

Farms listed in 2018. The Board and the Operations Team remain focused on leveraging the current 

portfolio of assets to deliver on the Company’s diversification strategy with the objective of 

elevating and stabilising Duxton Farms’ earnings profile to generate sustainable long-term returns.   

 

Investors should further note that Duxton Farms is currently finalising the acquisition of Piambie 

Farms, which has not been listed as a part of the portfolio above. The Company is expecting the 

acquisition to be finalised by the end of July 2023. The timing of the acquisition at the start of the 

new financial year will mean that these changes to the balance sheet will not become apparent 

until the FY2024 Half Year Report, although the Company will release an update to the market at 

settlement disclosing further details on the property and the surrounding strategy at settlement. 

 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Chairman of Duxton Farms Ltd. 

 

For all enquiries, please call Duxton Farms on +61 8 8130 9500. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 



 

 

 

 



 

 


